
AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Barristers and Solicitors 

Scott Stoll 
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com  

July 12, 2013 

BY COURIER, EMAIL AND RESS 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th  Floor, Box 2329 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Board File Number: EB-2012-0451, EB-2012-0433, EB-2013-0074 

We are writing in regard to the materials submitted by the Independent Electricity System 
Operator ("IESO") and the July 10, 2013 correspondence from the Green Energy 
Coalition. Enbridge understands from the recent correspondence that the IESO had not 
intended the material to be filed as evidence. As such, Enbridge will withdraw 
interrogatory #2 to GEC which refers to the IESO materials. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

y.'  

Scott Stoll 

SAS/hm 

cc: 	E. Chin 
All parties 
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